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Good morning,
 
At the June 14, 2021 meeting of Tillsonburg Town Council, the following resolution
was passed:
 

Resolution # 2021-281
Moved By: Councillor Esseltine
Seconded By: Councillor Gilvesy
Knowing that municipal sanitary services have not been available to property
owners in the North Street East from Broadway to Beckett Boulevard area in
the past, and that residents have been required to provide and maintain their
own septic systems (many of which continue to be in good working order),
being required to connect to new municipal sanitary services at a cost per
property in excess of $9000 seems unreasonable.
 
Therefore, the Council of the Town of Tillsonburg respectfully recommends to
the County of Oxford that owners of unserviced properties along the North
Street East Corridor and surrounding area in Tillsonburg be offered an option
to defer connection to the new water and sanitary services available to them
through the Oxford Road 20 Road Reconstruction project, and that an open
attendance public meeting be held when Covid regulations allow.

 
Regards,
 
Amelia Jaggard, CMM II
Deputy Clerk
Town of Tillsonburg
200 Broadway, Suite 204
Tillsonburg, ON  N4G 5A7
Phone: 519-688-3009 Ext. 4041
 
www.Tillsonburg.ca
www.DiscoverTillsonburg.ca
www.Facebook.com/TillsonburgON
 

Individuals who submit letters and other information to Council should be aware that
any personal information contained within their communications may become part of
the public record and may be made available to the public through the Council
Agenda process. 





mailto:AJaggard@tillsonburg.ca
mailto:csenior@oxfordcounty.ca
mailto:msmibert@tillsonburg.ca
mailto:kpratt@tillsonburg.ca
http://www.tillsonburg.ca/
http://www.discovertillsonburg.ca/
http://www.facebook.com/TillsonburgON

